
September 28, 2011 
 
Stakeholder Update #16 
   
Dear Stakeholders,  
  
The City of Brampton will be hosting an open house on Monday, October 17, 2011.  The open house is 
being held in accordance with direction received from Brampton City Council earlier this year to obtain 
public feedback on Brampton Brick’s re-zoning proposal for the development of a shale quarry in the 
Norval area.  
 
At the open house, the findings of the City-initiated peer reviews of Brampton Brick’s technical 
submissions will be presented. Representatives from most of the peer review firms will be in attendance 
at the open house. Additionally, representatives from Hardy Stevenson and Associates, who have been 
retained by the City to undertake a social impact assessment, will be in attendance to hear from 
residents and businesses that may be affected by the proposed quarry development.   
 
The tentative details of the City of Brampton open house on the Norval Quarry proposal are as follows:   
Date:  Monday, October 17, 2011 
Time:  6 – 7 pm open house 

Presentation by City staff starts at 7 pm, followed by public input 
Place:  Peel Regional Police Association Meeting Hall  
 10675 Mississauga Road, Brampton 

(2 km north of Bovaird Drive) 

 
Approximately two weeks before the open house, the City will mail notices and post a notice in the 
Brampton Guardian newspaper and on the City’s project webpage. 
 
In January 2011, Brampton Brick appealed the re-zoning application to the Ontario Municipal Board 
(OMB). To date, no hearing details have been issued, however, staff continues to process the re-zoning 
application. Public input from the open house will help staff formulate a recommendation for 
consideration at a future City Council meeting. 
 
If you are unable to attend the open house, please visit the project webpage at:  
http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-

Zoning.aspx to view the peer review reports and other information related to this application.  
  
For more information on the re-zoning application and peer review reports, please contact the planner 
assigned to this file, Natasha D’Souza. 
 
  
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
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